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June 15, 1998

Mr. John Carrillo

Pacific Bell

1587 Franklin Street, Room 1500
Qakland, CA 94612

RE: Well Decommission at 1519 Franklin St, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Carrillo:

This office and the San Francisco RWQCB have reviewed the case closure summary for the
above referenced site and concur that no further action related to the underground tank
release is required at this time. Before a remedial action completion letter is sent, the
onsite monitoring well (MW-1} and extraction wells {E-2, E-3, and E-5) should be
decommissioned, if they will no fonger be monitored. Please notify this office upon

completion of well destruction so a closure letter can be issued.

Well destruction permits may be obtained from Alameda County Public Works. They can
be reached at (510) 670-5575.

If you have any questions, | can be reached at {510} 667-6762,

Sincerely,

pordl

eva chu
Hazardous Materials Specialist
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